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Even without knowing what a "mixing zone" is, I see no reason to carve out an 

exemption. This sounds like they want to treat their waste by diluting it with fresh 

water and not treating it at all. The fact that fish and shellfish do not contain the same 

bacteria ignores the fact that we are protecting the environment and not just 

ourselves. If these facilities are on land why are they not required to send their waste 

into the sewer system like everyone else? 


